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It is a 10 week intervention programme supporting children’s language and communication skills, 
running for about 30-40 minutes 3 times a week. 

 It is one of the only specific interventions that focus on language disadvantage rather than impairments 
or difficulties. Early Talk Boost is aimed at nursery and reception. 

 Your school will need to send the early years lead and the early years practitioner who will be running 
the training.   

The course is free but you will need to order materials from ICAN with a minimum cost of about £400. 

For more information about this ICAN evidence-based licensed programme go on www.ican.org.uk. 
 

For more information please contact Carolyn Gelenter at c.gelenter@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk     

 
 
 

Access & 

INCLUSION 

CENTRE 

Queen Elizabeth II Jubilee School, Kennet 
Road, London, W9 3LG Tel: 020 7641 

5825, Fax: 020 7641 5823 

Email: training@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk 

 

A provider of specialist 

training for Tri-borough School 

communities, other London 

Boroughs, and nationally, 

through a range of events and 

training days. 

Cost:  Free for Tri Borough participants       
 

This course will be held at the Access & Inclusion Centre,  

Queen Elizabeth II Jubilee School, Kennet Road, W9 3LG 
 

For more information and to book please contact Carla Pereira 

Tel: 0207 641 5825  Email: training@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk 
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